
 

 

Neatishead Update June 2022 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
There is never a dull moment at Neatishead! To 
illustrate my point, on Wednesday we had a special 
visitor, a peacock who had made its way from How 
Hill. The children were excited, although Mrs 
Andrews wasn't too happy to see it pecking at the 
lupins!  
You may or may not know, we now have a fenced in 
pond area and new raised beds to enrich our 
outdoor curriculum. Children have the opportunity 
to learn about gardening and growing fruit and 
vegetables. Important skills for children to develop. 
Next Tuesday, we look forward to going to Salhouse 
for the morning. All three schools in the federation 
will join forces for a federation music festival. There 
is a packed programme showcasing our love for 
singing and the musical talents of children and 
adults within our school community. We will post 
pictures on the website. 
There is always something to look forward to. 
Have a good weekend! 

 

Julie 
 

Looking ahead 
 
 
 

Tues 21st June – Federation music morning at 
Salhouse Primary School. Children to wear 
smart PE kits & trainers. Hats, sun cream 

snacks & water bottle also needed. 
 

Wed 22nd June – Library Van 
 

Mon 27th June – Peacocks class trip to Time & 
Tide Museum 

 
 

Wed 2th June – Reading Café – Peacocks 
Class 

 
Tuesday 5th July – Sports day (pm) 

 
Fri 15th July – FONs BBQ – 5pm 

 
Friday 22nd July – End of year assembly at 

1.30pm 
 

 

 
Wroxham Library 

 

Wroxham Library have spaces on their 
'Norfolk Pathway' reading scheme for 
adults. Volunteer coaches run free 1:1 
sessions for anyone who wishes to improve 
their reading ability and the scheme is open 
to anyone from the community. 
  https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/libraries-
local-history-and-archives/libraries/library-
services/norfolk-reading-pathway  
 

If you would like more information, please 
call the library on 01603 782 560. They are 
more than happy to explain how the 
sessions work in order to help you decide if 
you wish to take part. 
 
Ms Laband 
SENCO 

 
Reminders 
 
All children need to come to school in full school 
uniform. This includes PE kits. Shorts are 
acceptable in warm weather. 
 
                  ******************** 
Children need to be at school ready for gates 
opening at 8.40am. 
                   **************** 
All children need a water bottle in school each 
day. Children are welcome to bring in healthy 
snacks for break time. 
                    ****************** 
Please apply sun cream if necessary before 
school. 
                       ****************** 
Please could children wear long 
trousers/leggings instead of shorts on outdoor 
learning days. This is to reduce the risk of 
insects bites and stings. 
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WHAT HAVE THE CHILDREN HAVE BEEN UP TO? 

Peacocks Class 

                        

  

 

 

 

GATEKEEPERS 

                            

 

 

      

 

Archery with Premier Sports Street mapping considering local & 

regional habitats 

Story writing with VR Headsets 

Ukulele lessons Fencing 

Empathy Day 



 

Red Skippers 

               

 

 

 

 

Neatishead had a visit from “Wilma” the wandering peacock.  He lives at 

How Hill but frequently visits the village. 

 

 

"Learning how to be 

an archer and a 

fencer!" 



 


